
  
CITY OF PARLIER 

OVERSIGHT BOARD FOR SUCCESSOR AGENCY 
TO THE CITY OF PARLIER REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

                      SPECIAL MEETING 
 
LOCATION OF MEETING:  Parlier City Hall 
     1100 E. Parlier Avenue, Parlier, CA  93648 
 
DATE/TIME:    December 15, 2017 at 3:00 P.M.  
 
CALL TO ORDER 
   
ROLL CALL:   Joe Reyna, Special District Representative 

   Ben Fregoso, County Supervisor’s Representative 
Ronald Nishinaka, Chancellor of Community College Representative 

   Irma Regalado, County Superintendent of Schools Representative 
   Jennie Fenn, County Supervisor’s Representative 
   Samuel Escobar, City of Parlier 
   Alma Beltran, City of Parlier 

 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE   
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
At this time any member of the public may address the board on items of interest which are not already on 
the agenda this evening.  You will be permitted a single visit to the podium to state your comments, 
please state your name and address and limit your comments to three (3) minutes. No action shall be 
taken on any item not appearing on the agenda 
 
OTHER BUSINESS: 

 
SUBJECT: Discussion, Direction and Action regarding a Purchase and Sale Agreement for Real 
Property: Lots 3 and 12 (Parcels 4 and 9, respectively) (APNs 358-390-34 and 358-390-58) located in 
the City’s industrial park at the cross-streets of Milton Avenue and Industrial Drive.  
                                                                                                                                                               
a. Oral Staff Report 
b. Public Comments 
c. City Council Comments/Review/Action 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends the Oversight Board approve a Purchase and Sale 
Agreement with Forebay Farms, LLC. for Lots 3 and 12 (Parcels 4 and 9, respectively) (APNs 358-
390-34 and 358-390-58).   

 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
Certification of posting the Agenda 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of Parlier and that I posted this agenda on the bulletin board at 
City Hall, December 13, 2017 by Bertha Augustine, Deputy City Clerk. 


